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Tulane architecture professors, students and local professionals convene to review
the latest URBANbuild project in the living room of the 1,000-square-foot home
during an open house on Wednesday afternoon. The house, designed and fabricated
by graduate and fourth- and fifth-year students enrolled in the architecture program,
is located at 1924 Toledano St., and is the 10th home developed in partnership with
Neighborhood Housing Services of New Orleans.
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